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Section 12:  Exemption where cost of compliance exceeds appropriate limit  

(1) Section 1(1) does not oblige a public authority to comply with a request for information 
if the authority estimates that the cost of complying with the request would exceed the 
appropriate limit.  

(2) Subsection (1) does not exempt the public authority from its obligation to comply with 
paragraph (a) of section 1(1) unless the estimated cost of complying with that paragraph 
alone would exceed the appropriate limit.  

(3) In subsections (1) and (2) “the appropriate limit” means such amount as may be 
prescribed, and different amounts may be prescribed in relation to different cases.  

(4) The Secretary of State may by regulations provide that, in such circumstances as may 
be prescribed, where two or more requests for information are made to a public authority—  

(a) by one person, or  

(b) by different persons who appear to the public authority to be acting in concert or in 
pursuance of a campaign,  

the estimated cost of complying with any of the requests is to be taken to be the estimated 
total cost of complying with all of them. 

(5) The Secretary of State may by regulations make provision for the purposes of this 
section as to the costs to be estimated and as to the manner in which they are to be 
estimated. 

 
 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by copyright. You are 
free to use it for your own purposes, including for private study and non-
commercial research, and for any other purpose authorised by an exception in 
current copyright law. Documents (except photographs) can be also used in the UK 
without requiring permission for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, 
for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright 
holder.  
 
Most documents supplied by the Driving Standards Agency will be protected by 
Crown Copyright. Most Crown copyright information can be re-used under the Open 
Government Licence (http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-
licence/). For information about the OGL and about re-using Crown Copyright 
information please see The National Archives website -
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/information-management/uk-gov-licensing-
framework.htm .  
 
Copyright in other documents may rest with a third party. For information about 
obtaining permission from a third party see the Intellectual Property Office’s 
website at www.ipo.gov.uk. 
 


